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15th January 2025. 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you know, children from 2nd to 6th Classes have been learning to play the violin as part of 
the Music Generation programme. You can find out more about Music Generation here. 
 
This term, we are now in a position to send a violin home with each child. This will allow them 
to practice what has been taught in class each week. The violins will be returned to the school 
before the summer holidays.  
In the meantime, please note the following: 
 

1.​ Violins should be kept in their cases when not in use and stored carefully at home. 
2.​ Violins have to be brought back to school each Monday morning. 
3.​ Violins must be handled with care at all times and should be in good condition when 

returned to school. 
4.​ Children should practice at home, what has been taught in school each week. 

 
 
To promote a level of responsibility in relation to this, I am asking that each child and 
parent/guardian sign a statement reflecting the above. A copy has been sent home with your child 
today. 
 
Should you have any questions about this, please do not hesitate to contact the class teacher or 
myself. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Mícheál Hyland 
Principal 
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